
St Alban’s UPDATE 
For the Week of June 10 2018 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

This Sunday – June 10, 2018 

The 3rd  Sunday after Pentecost 

8:00 am & 10:00 am     Holy Eucharist 

 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Bishop Phillips’ Visit 

As stated above the bishop 

will be retiring this Fall 

and on Sunday June 10 

the Bishop will 

make his last 

official visit to St 

Alban’s.  The will be a 

Potluck Lunch 

following the service with an 

opportunity for conversation with the 

Bishop.  A good turnout of parishioners for this 

occasion would be appreciated. 

 

 

WALLEYE DINNER 

June 16 at 6:00 pm 

Tickets - $20 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Phillips was admitted to 
hospital at the end of last week with a 
very serious disease.  Please keep him, 
his family, and the doctors, nurses, 
and technicians in your prayers.    

 

Funeral Planning 

Giving thought to one’s own funeral is an easy 

thing to be put off –“ I’ll get to it some day” “ I’ve 

got lots of time”  We all know the excuses and 

they come easily. 

But it would be helpful for those left behind to 

have your wishes in a written form.   

“Last Things” is a worksheet the rector can make 

available to anyone who asks and is looking for a 

little guidance.  

 

ELECTORAL SYNOD 

June 16 there will be a Synod Meeting for the 

purpose of electing a Bishop Coadjutor.  A 

Coadjutor is a bishop who will become the next 

Diocesan Bishop when Bishop Phillips retires this 

Fall. 

Please keep all Synod delegates and the 

candidates in your prayers this week and 

especially on Saturday, June 16. 


